

Our restaurant is helping to keep our customers and employees healthy during this pandemic. Restaurants are leaders in meeting high health and safety standards. We will ensure everyone is healthy and safe during this time by:

- Providing hand sanitizer at the entry. Please use it!
- Spacing tables both inside and outside and so we can all maintain a 6-foot distance.
- Spacing guest waiting areas to maintain social distancing.
- Limiting indoor dining parties to no larger than 5 from the same household.
- Providing single-use, non-contact or reusable, but sanitized menus.
- All sales, service and consumption of alcohol, including beer, wine and spirits must end at 10 p.m. until Phase 4.
- Vending and other game areas, including billiards, darts and video games, are prohibited until Phase 4.
- Bar-area seating is prohibited in all phases. Counter-style seating permitted in other areas.
- Sanitizing all items on your table or providing single-use items.
- Increasing scheduled cleanings.
- Screening employees at the start of their shift to make sure they're ready to serve.

Here's what we ask of you:

- Wash your hands regularly and use hand sanitizer between washes.
- Maintain a 6-foot distance from anyone not in your dining party.
- Wear face coverings when not seated, while seated and not eating.
- Mingling or gathering in groups is not permitted.

We can keep our business open and keep doing what we love with your help:

Please follow the rules to help keep everyone safe.



